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ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR 2023 STREET AND UTILITY RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
 
The Village of Allouez Public Works Department received two proposals for the engineering and preparation of plans for the 
reconstruction of four streets in 2023.  Three Village staff members reviewed and scored the proposals.  A summary of the 
proposal scoring and cost along with copies of the proposals have been included in the agenda packet. 

In general, proposals from both firms were well written and provided pricing was in line with project scope.  RaSmith has 
designed and prepared the street reconstruction plans in 2019 and 2021.  With the challenges posed by a center 
median, we feel raSmith’s cost for Roselawn Blvd. is justifiable and in line with project scope.  Because of their previous 
experience and commendable workmanship, Village staff has selected raSmith to design and prepare plans for next 
year’s street reconstruction project.     

With Village Board approval of raSmith’s proposal, staff will work with the consultant to prepare a contract using the 
same language provided in 2021 of which has been previously been reviewed by the Village’s attorney.  It is the intent of 
staff and the consultant to have a contract ready for Village Board review and approval on the 16th of August.  With 
contract approval, staff and engineering firm will work to prepare a notification to the residents that the surveying of 
the street projects will begin in the near future.     

As of now the proposed street reconstruction project includes the following streets:      
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• Roselawn Blvd (1400 ft East of Riverside Dr to Webster Ave)   
• Karen Ln (Libal St to Greenwald St) 
• Allouez Terrace (Riverside Dr to Termini) 
• Jackson Street (Allouez Terr to Derby Ln) 

 
In general, the proposed project consists of the reconstruction of the street and utilities.  The design is likely to match the 
existing paved roadway widths of which will be reviewed by the Public Works Committee and Village Board at a later date. 

The underground utility work will include the removal and replacement of the watermain.  The sanitary sewer and storm sewer 
will be televised by the Village to determine existing pipe conditions and the scope of the sewer improvements.  The proposed 
utility work to likely also include the replacement of the laterals (water, sanitary, and storm) from the main to the property line. 

On Roselawn Blvd. it is our intent to design and prepare plans following standards discussed and applied in  
2021.   
 
Prior to the completion of the preliminary plans, an in person open house meeting, with plans on display, will be provided.  
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